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QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY  

The following question has been received from a Member of the Council before the requisite deadline, as 

outlined in Procedural Standing Orders for Council and Committees of Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution, and 

before the statutory deadline for publication of the agenda.  

If any further questions are received before the constitutional deadline, as outlined above, they will be 

circulated prior to the meeting for members’ information, under separate cover.  

Any question(s) will be heard during the Council meeting on 17 July 2017 and a response will be given by the 

Leader of the Council. 

 

 

 

Councillor Kiran Mulholland asks;  

“Would council consider allowing Honorable Alderman to have parking passes for council owned car parks. To be 

considered as an Alderman of the Borough a member should normally have served at least sixteen years as a 

councillor, which in my opinion is quite an achievement and allowing them to receive a parking pass would go 

some way to recognise  the prolonged public service they have given to the borough.  I believe the loss of income 

for such a scheme would be so minimal as to be almost insignificant. I hope that this matter can be passed to the 

relevant committee for further consideration”. 

 

 

 

 


